APS P&C Newsletter - Building Bridges - November 2023
Canteen Update
Canteen lunch orders have resumed on Wednesdays and Fridays. Online lunch orders are available this week via the online ordering system Spriggy (see Monday’s Sentral post).
If you would like to assist by volunteering in the canteen, Carrie appreciates all volunteers. Please sign up here:  https://signup.zone/aps-snackshack
All volunteers will need:
· A valid Working with Children Check (WWCC). You can apply for a WWCC here: (https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/.../apply-for-a-working...)
· Food Safety Training Certificate - this is a free online course which takes about 1.5 hours to complete: https://www.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/.../public-health/food-safety
APS Working BEE
[bookmark: _GoBack]We had a small but dedicated group of volunteers helping with weeding and ground improvements on Sunday 26th November. We were also treated to the sight of the beehive splitting. – Check out the APS P&C facebook page for photos of this special event.
Garden club helpers on any Friday lunchtime – all are welcome, please contact the envirohub: asquithenvirohub.au@gmail.com
APS P&C New Roles
In very exciting news, we welcome and thank Kathleen M for volunteering for the role of Events Co-ordinator. This is great news P&C events will be able to continue into 2024 under our enthusiastic co-odinator.
Fundraising
A big thank you to Amanda K and Gareth B and their volunteers for organising and selling ice blocks at the band-o-mania event. The combined profit of this event + the election bbq was around $3,000. Well done team!

